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The Ontario Recreation Department is in dire need of additional funding. We are one 
of the poorest counties in Oregon and need to ensure we create opportunities for all 
residents of our community. The additional resources this bill would provide would 
allow our community to reap major benefits in creating a “hub” for recreation. We
need the funds as we are diligently fundraising but are struggling to gain enough 
funds to complete any additions or long term maintenance to our facilities. We need 
the support!  


